
 
 

 
THE  

AIDS THUNDER BAY  
CLIENT FEEDBACK SURVEY 

WE LISTENED! 
 
Last year, through the Health Agenda Review 
process, you gave us valuable feedback into 
our people, programs and services.  
Did we listen? Yes! 
Here’s what you told us: 
 
 You wanted programs offered in the 

evenings to be more convenient to attend 
 We delivered! Support group was changed 

to evenings and is now held bi-weekly to 
meet the needs of those attending.  

 Facilitators have also put out a yearly 
calendar of events to give everyone a 
chance to book their activities far in 
advance 

 You wanted us to integrate services for 
those living with HIV and/ or Hep C 

 We delivered!  The education group has 
become an integrated Poz Support Group 
that is open to both those living with HIV  
and/or Hep C 

 
 You wanted us to increase the level of 

involvement of PHA’s and those living 
with Hep C 

 We delivered! ATB has hired an additional 
4 staff to round out the MOIP team 
 

This is your chance to tell us what you think. 
Don’t miss out on this important 

opportunity. 
 

 
YOUR OPINION MATTERS! 
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